
 

To: Immigration New Zealand 

From: Tātaki Auckland Unlimited 

 

Kia ora New Zealand Embassy colleagues, 

 

Re: World Indigenous Peoples' Conference on Education (WIPCE) 

Tātaki Auckland Unlimited, through the Auckland Convention Bureau bid alongside the Auckland 
University of Technology (AUT), Te Wānanga Aronui o Tāmaki Makau Rauto to host the triennial 
World Indigenous Peoples' Conference on Education (WIPCE) from Rātapu (Sunday) 16th through to 
Rāpare (Thursday) 20th in Whiringā-a-Rangi (November) 2025 in Aotearoa. 

Aotearoa extends a warm welcome to our global Indigenous whānau to WIPCE. A pōwhiri (traditional 
welcome) by mana whenua (local tribe) of central Auckland, Ngāti Whātua Ōrākei will welcome our 
manuhiri (visitors) to start the conference which features national and international keynote 
speakers, academic and community presentations, networking sessions, symposiums, panel 
discussions, seminars, workshops, cultural excursions, a village marketplace, parade of nations and 
concludes with a closing ceremony.  

Delegates with this letter are formally invited by Tātaki Auckland Unlimited to attend the conference 
pending visa approval.  

Please do reach out should you have any questions or need additional information.  

Thank you in advance for your help.  

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Annie Dundas 
Director Destination 
Tātaki Auckland Unlimited 
 

 


